
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Importantly, by signing the home school agreement, you will be 

agreeing to support and uphold the responsibility to be safe online. 

Whilst this is an ever-changing space, the following ten tips are the 

basics that we expect members of our conscious community to be 

aware of and promote. 

HOMESCHOOL AGREEMENT 

An agreement outlining our 

aims, values and expectations 

of the children and adults within 

our school community. 

 

Parent/Carer 

Name –  

Signature -  

Child 

Name –  

Signature -  

By signing this agreement, you are showing that you are 

part of our conscious community (see inside).  

The conscious community relates to all areas of school life 

including, but not limited to, learning (including homework) 

and conduct. This underpins every decision we make in the 

school and is what we expect every pupil, staff member, 

governor and parent to follow. By doing this, we fully 

believe we will be creating a positive environment 

conducive to everyone being the very best they can be.  



 

 

Values 
Our three R’s are incredibly important to us. They represent qualities 

we believe everyone can identify with, regardless of age or role in our 

conscious community. They are the backbone to the conscious 

community as a whole. 

We value and respect everyone within an atmosphere of Christian 

love. Our welcoming community builds strong relationships and is 

dedicated to supporting everyone to flourish academically, emotionally, 

socially and culturally through an excellent and engaging curriculum. 

Our Mission Statement 

Wellbeing Attendance 

We prioritise the attendance of all 

children at our school and recognise the 

very strong link between attendance and 

academic success, 

When you register your child at our 

school, you have a legal duty to ensure 

that your child attends every day that the 

school is open except in a small number 

of circumstances such as being too ill to 

attend or being given permission for an 

absence in advance (not holidays). 

We will work together to help overcome 

any attendance issues. 

We acknowledge that mental health 

and wellbeing is of central importance 

and intrinsic to our lives. 

We believe having a mentally healthy 

community is about being able to work 

together through any challenges and 

that everyone is feeling supported, 

heard, accepted, valued and 

empowered. 

It is of paramount importance that if 

there is anything you feel is affecting 

your child’s wellbeing or educational 

experience that you get in contact with 

us. 


